

580 White Plains Road, Tarrytown NY 10591

Phone # 914-631-1009 Fax # 914-631-1189

Center Director: Daria Ciaffone, M.S CEO: Shira Leibowitz, Ph.D,



March 2022



February in Review

February was a month filled with fun, learning, and discovery. We had a blast celebrating and honoring a variety of authors for Black History Month! We had an author of the week and a book of the week where the children were exposed to the different values of each author and their stories. We also celebrated National Pizza

Day where the students were given the opportunity to create their very own classroom pizza with Chef Mo! They were given all of the hands-on materials such as; tomato sauce, shredded cheese, and pizza dough to create their very own yummy masterpiece. We also honored "Feed the Birds" day where students used recycled materials and birdseed to make bird feeders! Where our center is located, we are surrounded by big windows and tons of trees so the children were able to observe their creations in action. We are so excited for the spring weather to begin! Our villagers love to bring our classroom explorations outdoors and the outdoors into our classrooms too! Stay tuned for more fun-filled learning experiences at DV!

